
 

Safety in your building 
 
9 September 2022 
 
Cumnor House, Helmi House and Lidcote House,  
Stockwell, 
SW9 
 
Dear residents, 
 
Update on scaffolding timeline  
 
We wanted to provide you with an update on the project progress so far.  
 
Scaffolding slow start 
We’re sure you’re aware that the scaffolding has got off to a slower start than 
expected – thank you for your patience while we’ve got started. We’ve therefore 
now worked with Higgins to revise the scaffolding dates. While we have started 
slowly, the completion dates for the scaffold build have not changed. We don’t 
expect there to be a delay to the overall project dates as we have slightly 
reworked which elevations will be built in groups.  
 
Below is the updated scaffolding timeline, still expected to finish being built in 
mid-January.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Further support 
We’ll update you every 6-8 weeks, so you can expect to hear from us around every two months or 
sooner if we have something of significance which we need to tell you. As always, your documents 
can be viewed here: https://www.networkhomes.org.uk/robsart2buildingsafety/. Or get in touch 
on customerservice@networkhomes.org.uk if you have any questions. You can also contact Higgins 
on robsartstreet@higgins-group.co.uk or Resident Liaison Officer Joan Borzak on 07793 902 544. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Raj Gandecha 
Head of Resident Management (Building Safety) 

A summary of this letter 
We’ve revised our dates for 
building the scaffolding, as 
we got off to a slower start 
than expected.  
 
We’ve changed some of the 
dates but the overall 
completion for building the 
scaffolding is still in mid-
January.   
 
A reminder 
Your building’s fire strategy is 
stay put, so you should stay 
in your home unless you are 
directly affected by smoke, 
heat or fire, or are told to 
evacuate by the fire brigade. 
There is no communal alarm 
in the building.  
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